From: CMD-SMB-COMDT-CG1

To: CMD-SMB-COMDT-CG1; CMD-SMB-CG-HSWL-SC
Subject: DIVE MEDICINE UPDATE

Date: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 9:05:46 AM
UNCLAS //N06010//

SUBJ: DIVE MEDICINE UPDATE

A. Memorandum of Agreement between United States Coast Guard and United States Navy Bureau of Medicine
and Surgery Regarding Professional Exchange and Consultation Between Coast Guard Medical Officers and Navy
Undersea Medical Officers As It Pertains to Joint Service Warfighter Readiness and Homeland Security

1. On 31 October 2017, Reference (A) became effective.

2. Reference (A) defines the terms by which Navy Medicine shall assist US Coast Guard (USCG) Medical Officers
in dive medicine consultation. This will enable USCG to ensure medically qualified personnel are available to
fulfill assigned diving duties as outlined in paragraphs 2(a) — 2(d) of Reference (A).

3. Reference (A) can be accessed at https://www.dcms.uscg.mil/Portals/10/CG-1/cg112/CG1121/docs/pdf/USCG-

BUMED%20MOA%202017-signed.pdf?ver=2019-02-12-081951-4904.
4. POC for this message: CAPT Gerald N. Taylor, Assistant Chief Medical Officer (CG-112), 202-475-5211 Email:

gerald.n.taylor@uscg.mil.
5. Mr. Derrick Masters, Chief, Office of Health Services, sends.
6. Internet release authorized.
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